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Summer term
Latest news:

This week we have learnt the story of ‘The very 
hungry caterpillar’ with the arrival of our 

caterpillars in class, and have had lots of related 
activities. We have played in our ‘Vets’ role play 
corner, and had a special visit from Tara, the 

veterinary nurse, who told us all about vets. We 
have worked hard knowing and constructing the 
numbers 11-20 and beyond. We have continued 

sounding out and writing words and short 
sentences. We have practiced races in P.E. 

Next week:
We will continue to watch our caterpillars grow. 

We will also be busy learning our higher level 
maths and literacy skills, working towards our end 

of year goals.

Optional activity of the week:
Go on a bug hunt!

Go exploring outside and search for 

minibeasts in your garden. Try holding 

some! You can use a magnifying glass, 

or the zoom on a camera phone to 

focus in on them. You could write a 

sentence about the bugs you have 

found! Send us your photos on 

Tapestry.

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice: Tricky words, phase, 2, 3 and 4.
Phonics: Writing ccvc and cvcc words 
e.g. shut, list, mash (see sheet below)

Use Phonics play website games:
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources

Reading Eggs

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com
Our text this week:

The Very Hungry Caterpillar
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-

Sm1YY
Our story this week:

Maths: Building the numbers 11> 20 
e.g. 10+3=13, 10+4+14

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

Mon 6th May – Bank Holiday – School closed
Thurs 23rd May – Class Photos
Fri 24th May AM – Sports Day (Weather 
permitting)
Fri 24th May – Children finish at normal time 
for half
term
Monday 10th June – INSET Day

(Half Term – Mon 27th May to Fri 31st May)

Please of the week

Please continue to read with your 
child at home. As an extra 

incentive for the pupils, we will 
now be giving raffle tickets to 

those who are reading 4 times or 
more at home which means they 
will have a chance of winning a 
prize from Mrs. Ford in Friday 

assemblies!

Thank you
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